
 

 

Date:  Friday, 2 March 2018 

 
 

Notice to Shippers 
 

Trade Lane: Australia to Fiji  
 

Rate Restoration 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
In order to ensure a sustainable and developing market leading service from Australia to Fiji, Neptune 
Pacific Line (NPL) wish to advise our customers that upon review of both our operating costs and freight 
rates that effective 1st of April 2018 a northbound rate restoration will be implemented as follows;. 
 

 1st of April – USD150 per 20ft container and USD250  per 40ft container 
  
This will be effective from the sailing of Melanesian Pride V002N with estimated arrival dates as follows: 
    
Melbourne 11th of April 2018   
Sydney 14th of April 2018   
Brisbane 17th of April 2018   

 

Any further clarification please contact your local NPL management team.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Neptune Pacific Line 

 

www.neptunepacificline.com 

 

http://www.neptunepacificline.com/

